Frequently Asked Questions

Thank you for your interest in joining The Mission Continues Board of Directors as an Alumni of our programs.

Who is an Alumni of The Mission Continues Programs?

An Alumni is someone who has successfully completed one of the following programs: the Fellowship Program,
Women Veterans Leadership Summit, Women Veterans Leadership Program, Service Leadership Corps, Mass
Deployment (as Crew or Ambassador), or served as a Service Platoon Leader. If you're wondering if you qualify,
please reach out to T'Liza Kiel, Director of Alumni Engagement at tkiel@missioncontines.org.

Is this a paid position?
No, all members of the Board of Directors are volunteers and not compensated for their time.

What is the timeline for the application process?
Applications will be open until October 23rd. After that, we'll begin an interview process, and hope to make a final
decision by the end of November.

What's the time commitment for the Board?

The Board meets four times per year as a whole board, which includes three virtual meetings and one in-person
meeting. The location for the in-person meeting varies each year, and Board members are expected to pay their
own travel costs for the in-person board meeting. Additionally, there will occasionally be ad-hoc virtual meetings in
between regular gatherings.

What is the financial commitment for the Board?
We expect 100% of board members to make an annual personal financial contribution that is commensurate with
capacity.

If you have additional questions please contact:
T’Liza Kiel, Director of Alumni Engagement
tkiel@missioncontines.org



